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Dear Alloway Parents & Guardians: 

We have been closely monitoring the COVID-19 outbreak.  After careful consideration and conferring 

with our district Administrative Team and County Superintendents, we feel it is in the best interest of 

our students, staff and community for the Alloway Township School District to activate its remote 

learning plan as follows: 

 Monday, March 16th, the Alloway Township School will be open and operate on a half day 

schedule for students.  Staff will use the second half of the day to prepare for the shift to 

distance learning. 

 Starting on Tuesday, March 17th through Friday, March 27th students will engage in a distance 

learning instruction platform from home. 

 It is anticipated that students and staff will return to school on Monday, March 30, 2020.  This 

may change as we continue to monitor the COVID-19 outbreak. 

 SACC will be open for students on Monday, March 16, 2020.  If your child is attending SACC, 

please have them bring a bagged lunch to school. 

Please know we are doing our best to make decisions that are in the best interest of our entire school 

community.  Updates will be posted on the district website at allowayschool.org, Facebook page and via 

the Blackboard Connect information system as new and relevant information becomes available.   

We thank you for your patience, understanding and support as we continue to work through this 

unprecedented situation. 

Sincerely, 

Steven Crispin 
Interim Superintendent 
Alloway Township School District 
 

 

 


